From: PUCWeb Notification <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 3:00 PM

To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov>

Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Robin VanLeer

Submission Time: Apr 28 2023 2:30PM
Email: vanleer36@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-631-7178

Address: 2114 S Three Mile Creek Rd
Boise, ID 83709

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Case ID: IPC-E-23-12

Comment: "Annual Spring Adjustment notice states...."lower than expected hydro generation" now
since all of Idaho and most all NW states have had above by appx half again as much, could we have
"lower hydro generation".

My social security check isn't going up enough to cover everyone's rate increases...

https://puc.intranet.idaho.gov/apps/intranet/Comment [Opens the PUC Intranet application]
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